From: Grace Ockwell To: Kristy Rusher Cc:

RE: Request for information. Subject:

Date: Friday, 23 October 2015 11:11:53 a.m.

image001.png Attachments:

image002.jpg image003.jpg image004.ipg

Dear Mr Miller.

Thank you for your email of 30 September 2015 requesting:

" a copy of the application for funds to the board (Mosgiel Tajeri Community Board) by the Mosgiel Business Association for the 2011-12- xmas tree revamp."

Your request has been considered under the provisions of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and the following response is provided.

No application was received from the MBA. The sum of \$5000 was allocated to the Mosgiel Business Association (MBA) by the Mosgiel Taieri Community Board on 19 June 2012 for its "Christmas in Mosgiel" project as a Board project. This information has been previously supplied to you on 16 September 2014.

Your request is declined pursuant to section 17(e) of LGOIMA as the document, namely an application from the MBA, does not exist.

As your request has been declined, I am required to advise you that you may have our decision reviewed by the Office of the Ombudsman who may be contacted at:

The Ombudsman Office of the Ombudsman PO Box 10 152 **WELLINGTON 6143**

Ph 0800 802 602 www.ombudsman.parliament.nz

info@ombudsman.parliament.nz

Yours sincerely,

Grace Ockwell

Governance Support Officer

Civic and Legal

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand

Telephone: 03 477 4000

Email: grace.ockwell@dcc.govt.nz





Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Brian Miller

Sent: Wednesday, 30 September 2015 1:37 p.m.

To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz Subject: Request for information.

Brian Miller.

Request for information.

At the 29/09/2015 meeting of the Mosgiel Taieri Community Board. An application for funding from the Mosgiel Taieri Community Board was received from the Mosgiel Business Association. A question on the funding application asks. Has the group made an application to the board for funding support within the last five years. This is accompanied with a yes and a tick. Followed by 2011-12 \$5000.00 – xmas tree revamp.

Please supply me with a copy of the application for funds to the board by the Mosgiel Business Association for the 2011-12- xmas tree revamp.

Regards,

Brian Miller.